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Notice Concerning Reception of Answers to Questions

Fujitec Co., Ltd. received a proposal of friendly management and employee buyout (the
“Proposal”) dated April 23, 2007 from Dalton Investments LLC (“Dalton”), which serves as a
fund manager of JMBO Fund Limited. In response, Fujitec submitted a number of questions
dated May 9, 2007 (the “Questions”) to Dalton for the purpose of obtaining  information
required for us to analyze, consider and evaluate the Proposal (please refer to the press
release entitled “Notice Concerning Submission of Questions” dated May 9, 2007).  Please
be informed that Fujitec received the answers (the “Answers”) to the Questions from Dalton
today.

Fujitec is going to scrutinize the contents of the Answers.  In the event the contents of the
Answers are judged to be necessary and sufficient, Fujitec will carefully study them and
answer its decision to the Proposal.  On the other hand, if the contents of the Answers are
judged to be insufficient, Fujitec will request Dalton to provide additional information.

Sincerely yours,


